

MAY 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are now well into our Summer term which is always a busy time with lots going on.

Summer Weather



We are hoping that the recent spell of warm weather isn't all we are going to be seeing of the sunshine. Can we remind you that unfortunately due to allergies, nursery staff cannot apply suncream on your child. Please do this before you bring your child to nursery. As our Scottish weather is so unpredictable can we also ask that on a daily basis your child is provided with a coat to wear and a sun hat.

Achievement Tree

At St Mary's we aim to keep your child's learning visible, meaningful and encourage feedback.



Please come in and take a look at our new display 'The Achievement Tree' showing what the children are proud of. The children have been adding to their Learning Journals and the Nursery Learning Tree and your feedback is always welcomed. You will see staff feedback too on your child's significant steps in learning.

Follow St Mary's Nursery on Twitter twitter.com/stmarysrcps
OR on the school website stmarys.mgfl.net

School Library - Friday visits....THANK YOU......



A HUGE thank you to the parents who have already joined us each Friday between 10.30 and 11.15 to support the Nursery children exploring new interests in books and in finding a suitable book to

take home in their wee book bags. There are still spaces on the Library sheet in the foyer for parent helpers - so go on - put your name down and come and see what goes on in your child's library sessions. Please note: Your child's book bags need to be in Nursery on Fridays if you wish your child to take a new book home.

Items Wanted

Thank you for the recent donations of Dress Up items and clothing from the MacFarlane and the Dodds families. We are always on the look out for recyleable goods such as yoghurt pots, cereal boxes, bottle tops, etc for junk modelling. We would like to create a music wall and a science wall outside and would appreciate any pots, pans, kitchen utensils, old hoover hoses, etc that you may have lying around. Your junk may be our treasure. Thanks in advance.

Own Toys

Can we please remind you that we try to discourage toys brought in from home. You will appreciate that these are precious to your child and can so easily be misplaced in nursery. Thank you for your continued support.

IMPORTANT NOTES/DETAILS FOR YOUR DIARY

Thursday 26 th May	P1 Transition 1
Thursday 2 nd June	P1 Transition 2
Thursday 9 th June	P1 Transition 3
Thursday 16 th June	Nursery Sports
Friday 17 th June	P1 Transition Lunch
Wednesday 22 nd June	Garden Party
Thursday 23 rd June	Family Outing
Friday 1 st July	End of Term

Please ask any member of the Nursery staff if you have any questions about your child's experiences at St Mary's Nursery.